
 
 

NOTICE 

EXTENSION OF TIME 

ACCESS ARRANGEMENT PROPOSED BY WESTERN 
POWER FOR THE SOUTH WEST INTERCONNECTED 

NETWORK 

The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) published Western Power Corporation’s 
(Western Power) proposed Access Arrangement and access arrangement information for its 
South West Interconnected Network (SWIN) in the South West Interconnected System on 
31 August 2005. An accompanying notice invited public submissions on Western Power’s 
proposals with the requirement to lodge a submission by 13 October 2005. 

The Authority has since received four requests for extensions of time to make submissions.  

The Authority considers that the additional time requested by the applicants is essential for 
due consideration of all matters.  The Authority is also satisfied that the applicants have 
taken reasonable steps to fully utilise the time afforded under the original notice.  As such, 
pursuant to section 4.66(d) of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004, the Authority has 
exercised its discretion to grant an extension. 

Therefore, interested parties are advised that the revised time for submissions on Western 
Power’s proposed Access Arrangement and access arrangement information is 4:00pm 
WST, Thursday 3 November 2005.  

For further information contact: 

General Inquiries Media Inquiries 
Mr Alistair Butcher Mr Paul Byrne 
A/Director Electricity Access Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: +61 8 9213 1900 Ph: +61 8 9385 9941 
Fax: +61 8 9213 1999 Mb: 0417 922 452 

 

 

LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN  

4 October 2005 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/electricity/library/notice - publication of proposed WPC AA 31Aug05.pdf

